
 
 
Dear Incoming 6th Grade Students and Families,  
 
The 6th grade teachers are excited to be part of your education journey, including your 
final year of elementary school. We look forward to teaching you many new things 
during the upcoming new school year and helping you prepare for the transition to 
junior high school. We are often asked what supplies are needed to start 6th grade. If 
you would like to donate supplies, we have compiled a list of suggested materials 6th 
grade students may find useful in our classrooms. Your student will be given basic 
supplies regardless of whether you choose to donate or not. However, if you do decide 
to donate materials, please have your student bring any supplies on the first day of 
school and write his/her initials on any personal items. We are looking forward to a 
great year! We know we will have fun learning and growing together.  
 
The Laguna Road 6th Grade Team, 
Mrs. Lee - Mrs. Pellizzari - Mr. Yousling 
 

Suggested School Supplies: 

● Reading book (Any genre, with at least 150 pages. Please bring it on the first day 
of school.)  

● Pencil pouch (Must fit in binder - NO PENCIL BOXES!)  
● 3-ring binder (1½" - 2” - no bigger)  
● Dividers (at least 8 dividers)  
● 3 Single Subject Spiral notebooks (8.5” X 11”) - 3 different color covers  
● Set of over-the-ear headphones or earbuds  
● 1 pair of small scissors  
● Pencils and eraser 
● White correction tape 
● 1 black ultra fine point Sharpie marker  
● 1 black fine point Sharpie marker  
● 1 composition notebook  
● Post-It Notes/sticky notes  
● 1 box of coloring utensils- colored pencils or markers, (student preference)  
● iPad stylus (optional) 

 
 


